
 
 
 
 
 

   M E M O R A N D U M  
 
 
 
Date:  June 7, 2023 
 
To:  Madeleine Nelson, Planning Department, City of Tualatin 
 
From:  Jackie Sue Humphreys, Clean Water Services (CWS) 
 
Subject: Nyberg Street Office Building Remodel, AR23-0007, 2S124BC02700 
 
 
Clean Water Services has no concerns or objections to this application request. As submitted, this 
application request will not require further review.  Consider this memorandum to satisfy the 
requirement for the issuance of a Storm Water Connection Permit Authorization. 
 


